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Ms Emma Mason 
Town Planner 
De Witt Consulting 
GPO Box 850 
Charlestown   NSW   2290 
 
Sent by email: admin@dewittconsulting.com.au 
 
Dear Ms Mason 
 

Bioresources Facility Building – The University of Newcastle, Callaghan Campus (SSD 
8937)   

 
Thank you for your letter dated 16 January requesting Transport for NSW (TfNSW) provide 
feedback for the Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) for the above State Significant 
Development (SSD). 
 
TfNSW supports the key issues outlines in the Secretary’s Environmental Assessment 
Requirements (SEARs) issued by the Department of Planning and Environment and has no 
further comments at this stage of the planning process.  
 
If you require further clarification regarding this matter, please don’t hesitate to contact Lee 
Farrell, Transport Planner, 8265 9943 or lee.farrell@transport.nsw.gov.au I trust this has been of 
assistance.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mark Ozinga 
Principal Manager, Land Use Planning and Development 
Freight, Strategy and Planning  
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